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Comments: | support Pitkin County's propose trail from Redstone to McClure Pass. This route follows existing

historic roads through the Bear Creek area and the old highway alignment towards the Pass. These routes are
already being used by the public. The proposed winter closures would protect wildlife habitat, which is not the

case now. In addition, a public route separated from Hwy 133 would be safer for pedestrians and cyclists.



